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HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

 

We are back at 
school 

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

To be advised 
 

 
 

 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Mon Student  
Banking  

Thurs LIBRARY 

Thurs Gymnastics 

  

  

 

 

 

Dear Families & Friends, 
 
Welcome back to Vaughn from Invert Gymnastics.  This will be on Thursdays, so 
please wear sports uniform.  The students enjoyed seeing Vaughn today and          
reviewing their skills. 
 
Thanks to Karla and Year 6 for a successful pizza day.  Year 6 raised $148.00.  They 
made and served 65 mini pizzas and 46 pieces of garlic bread to the students and 
staff.  Well done!!! 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Liza Duncan   
Principal  ☺ 
   

                           

 

 

  

  

TERM 4 WEEK 3 21st October 2021 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success - Week 2 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Larry Cummins 
Josie Calleja 
Jacob Corby 
Lillyann Cummins 
Dekkoda Morgan 
Cayden Pirihi 
Milly Cummins 
Hannah Calleja 
Kobee Morgan 
Taylah Sheridan 
Cameron Hawkless 
Lucinda Rumble 
 

Scarlet Condran 
Charlotte Curran 
Larry Cummins 
James curran 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Listen to your fellow students; 

 Take turns; 

 Be helpful. 

Quincy Quoll Says:  Be Respectful 

Happy Birthday to you in October:  
 

Scarlet - 5th  James - 7th   Mrs Hayes - 13th  Tom - 18th    

Alec Gardner 
Jack Towell 
Caleb Collins 
Scarlet Condran 
Charlotte Curran x 3 
Lillyann Cummins 
Maggie Chalker 
Hannah Calleja 
Tom Winder 

 
 
 
 
 

 

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
What a great week in the Kirralong Room.  A big thank you to Year 6 for the yummy pizzas, they were 
delicious. 
 
It’s great to have Vaughn back for gymnastics, everyone is enjoying improving their skills. 
 
We have also been busy in class, learning all about the tricks that Mr & Mrs Twit play on each other.  
The class split into groups and came up with some fantastic adjectives to describe what they think Mr & 
Mrs Twit would be like and then they all drew a picture of them. 
 
In geography this term, we are discussing places we like to visit and why we like to go there.  There 
have been some great places talked about.   
 
Please remember to read with your child every night, this is a very important life skill for every child. 
 



W E E K  3   

THE  OFFICE CORNER:     

Year 6 Fundraiser - Pizza Day ------ WOW!!!  Yummo!!!!!  Pizza and garlic 
bread was fantastic.  Delicious,  we all agree it would be great to have        
another pizza day before the end of the year.  

Thank you Year 6 and Karla. 

WALL OF FAME - Congratulations to our fantastic students -  

Jack Towell  Decllan Morgan       Mickey Winder         Tom Winder       Annie Coogan        

3 Honour Ribbons 3 Honour Ribbons        6 Honour Ribbons          6 Honour Ribbons        15 Honour Ribbons  

30 Progress Awards 30 Progress Awards      60 Progress Awards      60 Progress Awards     150 Progress Awards 

An amazing effort from these students, well done!!  Keep up the good work. 

AWARD OF EXCELLENCE 
 
Congratulations to brothers - Tom & Mickey Winder for        
receiving the School’s Award of Excellence Banner.  
They have worked consistently to achieve two              
Certificates of Commendation, 6 Honour Honour         
Ribbons and 60 Progress Awards.  Their efforts are a 
credit to them and we are all very proud!! ☺ 

THE TARALGA TENNIS CLUB - is having a Muster Day / Membership sign-up on 

SUNDAY, 24th October 

Taralga Tennis Courts - 9:30 am 

All welcome 

Tennis activities for kids  Social tennis for adults   Sausage sizzle!! 

Come and join us!!! 

Any queries, please contact - Michelle Bennett - 48402146 




